
Holiday Club News 

On 24th & 25th October we held our latest Holiday Club. The theme was 

'Discipleship' and we shared the story of Jesus calling his disciples and 

ideas of discipleship for our own lives with 14 children. We had two busy 

mornings doing a variety of art & craft activities, games, cooking, singing 

and drama. We produced a large collage which is displayed in Church and 

the children made lots of individual items to take home. 

Our next Holiday Club is in February – Monday 13th & Tuesday 14th, 10am-

12noon. All children aged 5-11 are welcome to join us for a fun time of 

Bible-based activities! (Theme to be arranged) 

 


